
 
Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held a Chinese proficiency test (HSK) 

Chinese Language Program, Department of Humanities, Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences held a Chinese proficiency test on July 18th, 2020 after having unlocked various measures 
from the spread of the COVID- 19 virus.  The examination management department has strictly 
implemented safety measures in accordance with the university's policy.  The examination 
candidates and officers have to wear safety masks, installing a hand wash gel, body temperature 
measurement, and social distancing to prevent the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 

 


